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Board of Examiners

JOHN L. CAREY, Secretary

ALL COMMUNICATIONS SHOULD BE ADDRESSED 

TO THE SECRETARY OF THE BOARD

American Institute of Accountants
INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

135 CEDAR STREET, NEW YORK

October 25, 1934

TO STATE BOARDS OF ACCOUNTANCY

Gentlemen:

We are sending under separate cover copies of 

rules applicable to examinations of the American Institute 

of Accountants and certain suggestions to candidates. 

As we advised you last spring, the board of 

examiners believes that this matter might be of assistance 

to candidates if it were placed in their hands a few days 

ahead of the examination sessions.

Of course , copies of this form should also be 

available in the examination room at the opening of the 

sessions, and if the amount which we are sending to you is 

not sufficient we shall be glad to provide additional copies.

Yours truly,

JOHN L. CAREY 
Secretary,

p, S. Inasmuch as we have not yet been advised as to the 
exact number of candidates who are expected to appear 
for examination before your board, we would greatly 
appreciate it if you would let us have this information 
at an early date.
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